June 25, 2021

Jeff Fischbach .

DSI License Inspector

Dear Mr. Fischbach:

We're including herewith several petitions that we got back from our neighbors. There were
many petitions that haven’t been returned yet.

After your phone call few weeks ago, a second round of petitions were mailed out but we
haven't got any return.

If you should have any other question, please let us know so that we can go from there. Thanks.

Sincﬂre]}r,

J.__g,
KhangCﬁ Long Yang

White Dragon Hall, LLC.
612.407.9535(cell)
651.440.9801 (Bus)
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